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An Administrative Training Programme was convened by the Department of Computer Science 

at the college on October 23, 2024. The central theme of this event was Enterprise Resource 

Planning (EPR) systems, which are crucial for streamlining various organizational processes. 

The programme was conducted under the auspices of Mrs. Kranti, In-charge of the Computer 

Science Department, and presided over by Dr. Punam Mor, the Principal of the college. The 

training session was expertly facilitated by Mrs. Shivani, Assistant Professor within the 

Department of Computer Science. 

The keynote address was delivered by Mr. Uday Adhikari, a Stack Developer at MSoft Code 

Company. He provided a comprehensive overview of the functionalities of the EPR portal, 

specifically tailored for the benefit of both teaching and non-teaching staff. Mr. Adhikari 

meticulously detailed how employees and students are able to submit complaints via the portal, 

upload pertinent documents, and monitor their submissions in a timely manner. He further 

elucidated the process involved in maintaining employee leave data records, emphasizing the 

importance of accurate record-keeping in enhancing operational efficiency. 

Additionally, he imparted practical knowledge on leveraging the portal for efficient 

communication, enabling the sending of emails to all students and faculty. The training also 

covered procedures for recording student attendance, accessing academic results, and managing 

course information effectively. Participation in the programme included eight non-teaching staff 

members and three faculty members, highlighting the diverse engagement across different roles 

within the institution. In an interactive segment, Mr. Adhikari encouraged questions and 

provided real-time demonstrations, enhancing understanding of the portal's features. 

 Dr. Punam Mor extended her congratulations to the Department of Computer Science for 

orchestrating this insightful programme, recognizing its contribution to the professional 

development of the staff. The Managing Committee also expressed their commendation for the 

college team’s successful execution of this training session, reinforcing the institution's 

commitment to ongoing professional development and technological advancement. 



Glimpses & Media Coverage of the Event 

 


